
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/20/2010 2:29:49 PM
To: 'Madrigal, Anna-Marie' (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: C. Johns letter

Anna-Marie -1 did receive the letter via email last week. I had heard that Paul was going to send a 
revised letter today top PG&E and Sempra. If that isn't the case, then I will let people here know.

From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie [mailto:anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 2:29 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: C. Johns letter

Hi Brian--
You should be receiving the hard copy in a few days, but the email CC should have been received last 
week. I'm finding it and re-sending the email now.
Thank you for letting me know you didn't receive. I apologize for that.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 2:11 PM 
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Subject:

Anna-Marie - will I be getting cc'd on the Chris Johns letter today ?
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